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5t September 2023

Dear Members of Bradley Stoke Bowls Club,

| wanted to write to you all to say a huge thank you for supporting us through your
Captains Day.

It was a huge pleasure to meet you all and be part of a fantastic day. The rain
certainly didn’t hamper any of your spirits and | really enjoyed watching the games
and of course your delicious lunch.

We are absolutely delighted and thankful to you for raising £403.75. We are aiming
to support around 1,000 stroke affected individuals in Bristol and South
Gloucestershire this year and we cannot achieve this without the generous support
from people and organisations like yourselves.

| hope you all have a successful remainder of the bowls season and will certainly
pass anyone who is interested in bowls in your direction.

Sending you all my very best wishes.

Kind regards,

il

Jenny Hollis
Fundraising Officer
07710095757/ jenny.hollis@bristolafterstroke.org.uk
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